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School Newsletter 20.3.19 

School Reminders:- 
 

All students must wear a 
wide brimmed or bucket 
hat during Term 4 and 

Term 1. 
~~~~~~~ 

Student School Banking 
day is Wednesday of each 

week. 
~~~~~~~ 

Community Garden spade 
work each Wednesday 

morning 
~~~~~~~ 

Meeting & Pot Luck Dinner 
Wednesday 20.3.19 at 

5pm 
~~~~~~~ 

School Photo Day 
Thursday 21.3.19 
~~~~~~~ 
Book Club  

Needs to be back by 
22.3.19 
~~~~~~~ 

Working Bee -  
Saturday 23.3.19 
~~~~~~~ 

Next School Council  
Meeting - 

Thursday 28.3.19 
~~~~~~~ 

Next Parents Club Meeting 
Monday 1.4.19 
~~~~~~~ 
Sandbar Day  
Friday 5.4.19 
~~~~~~~ 

School Fees for 2019 
are $150. 

 
 

School Term Dates 
 

T1 - Wed 30.1.19 to  
Fri 5.4.19 

 

T2 - Tues 23.4.19 to  
Fri 28.6.19 

 

T3 - Mon 15.7.19 to  
Fri 20.9.19 

 

T4 - Mon 7.10.19 to  
Fri 20.12.19 

School Photo Day - has been scheduled 
for Thursday 21st of March.  Order forms/
envelopes have been sent home with  
students.  Please return these envelopes by 
21.3.19 even if no photos are being  
purchased.  Forms for family photos can be 
picked up from the school. 
 
Nangiloc Store & Tavern - Friday Night 
Meat Raffle - last Friday night was again a 
great success and we thank the Tavern for 
their kind donation to our school.  These 
meat raffles are held each Friday night at 
the Tavern and run between 6pm and 
8.30pm.  We are looking for volunteers to 
help sell raffle tickets for this event.  If you 
are interested in volunteering your time to 
help please contact Shae on 0407 647 340 
or Nicole on 0429 794 531.  A big thank you 
to Aileen, Mark and Staff at the Tavern for 
hosting this event. 
 
Meeting & Pot Luck Dinner  - is scheduled 
for Wednesday 20th of March from 5pm to 
7pm.  Phil Brown from the Country  
Education Partnership will be visiting the 
school to hold a meeting to develop our 
schoolôs visions and values.  After this  
meeting the Parents Club are organising a 
Pot Luck Dinner.  All parents/guardians and 
community members are welcome to join us 
for this event.  The more people who can 
attend the better, so please mark it on your 
calendar. 
 
Working Bee - our first working bee of the 
year has been scheduled for Saturday 23rd 
of March at our school.  The main focus 
of the day is to tidy the school yard.  If you 
can help on the day please come on down 
to the school.  All help is greatly  
appreciated. 
Some tools that are needed on the day are: 
 - rakes 
 - wheelbarrows 
 - shovels 
 
Advertisement - House to Rent - if anyone 
knows of any houses in the area to rent can 
they please contact  
Erin Gilbert on 0491 361 804.   
 
Positive Student Feedback - we are  
working on creating positive feedback to 

students via their mailboxes.  We kindly ask 
parents/guardians to talk to their children 
about the positive feedback they have  
received in their mailbox.  If parents/
guardians would like to contribute, please 
do. 
 
Community Garden - thank you to all the 
parents / guardians who have been kindly 
volunteering their time on a Wednesday 
morning to help in the community garden.  
Your efforts are much appreciated and the 
garden is looking great.  Produce from the 
garden this week included silverbeet,  
cucumbers and zucchinis.  Over the page 
are further details about this project if you 
would like to get involved. 
 
Afternoon Board Game Activities -  
Robbie Keens is kindly volunteering his time 
to run a one off afternoon Board Games  
Activity session for students in grades 2 to 
grade 6 on Friday 22nd of March from 3.30 
to 5.30pm.  Over the page is a permission 
form to be filled in and returned to the 
school if you would like for your children to 
participate.  If you have any questions 
please phone Sebastian on 0428 723 262. 
 
Book Club - if students are interested in 
purchasing anything from the Book Club 
brochure can they please return the form 
and money to Mr Hume by Friday 22.3.19. 
 
Sandbar Day - is to be held on Friday 5th of 
April.  Parents/guardians are welcome to 
join us on the day.  Over the page is a  
permission form that needs to be filled in 
and returned to the school. 
 
School Camp - this yearôs school camp is 
scheduled for Wednesday 28th of August to 
Friday 30th of August at the Naracoorte 
Caves World Heritage Area.  Further details  
including costs will follow in coming  
Newsletters.   
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Lilly 
Monday 25th of March 
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Cricket Training  
 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Some of our Creative Artwork 
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In our lunch break we ...  
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 


